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FROM THE EDITORIAL
BOARD…

After a break of a couple of
weeks, the students
returned on April 1, 2007,
refreshed and invigorated for
the new academic session
2007-2008. It was a much-
needed break and the new
session began in right
earnest on April 2, 2007
with both the CBSE and the
IB classes commencing. The
teachers had arrived in
school a couple of days
earlier and there was a
workshop for teachers on
March 31, 2007 to get ready
for the new academic year.
All this while, the final
examinations for CBSE
Class XII were on and their
last paper was on April 5. All
of them went back home
after a month long
examination schedule. They
all expect a good result this
year. The CBSE Class X
examinations had already
finished by the end of
March.

GERMAN EXCHANGE
PROGRAMME

A team of five students and
one teacher left for Stuttgart,
Germany on April 21, 2007
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under the German Exchange
Programme. The students
who were selected to
represent The Sagar School
are: Saurabh Deshwal,
Dhruv Malhotra, Catherina
Das, Anu Liza Jose and
Swati Gupta. They are
accompanied by Mrs. Helen
Jose who is a senior teacher
in the school. There are
about a hundred other
students from all over India
who have been selected to
represent their schools
under the German Exchange
Programme. We hope that
they will have a great
experience and a fruitful
exchange between two
cultures will take place
through these students.

Siddhartha Bothra (XII)

SLATER MEMORIAL
DEBATES IN BCS, SHIMLA

In the first week of May, the
school debating team
consisting of Chirag Bansal
(IX), Rahul Rawat (IX),
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Aditya Chawdhary (XII) and Dev
Vrat Bhardwaj (XII) participated in
the prestigious all-India Slater
Memorial debates at Bishop Cotton
School, Shimla. It was a learning
experience for the students. They
competed against the best schools
in India.

CRICKET NEWS

Cricket is slowly gaining interest
among the boys in the school. It is
encouraging to see that the
students are willing to give up their
Sunday morning sleep and become
involved in the early morning inter-
school matches.
There have been a number of
cricket matches in this term so far.
There were a couple of staff v/s
student matches that were
obviously won by the younger
team. Then there was a match
hosted by The Sagar School against
Arawali Public School, Ferozpur
Jhirka. The guest team won the
match and Manjoor from their
team was declared Man of the
Match.
To finally round off the cricket
season, a team of students from

Govt. High School, Tijara came to
play a match with The Sagar School.
The home team won the match by a
margin of 30 runs. Vaibhav Singhal
of the home team was declared Man
of the Match. A special mention was
made of Archit Agarwal (VIII) from
the The Sagar School, who bowled
very well.
The following week, the school
cricket team proceeded to Bishop
Cotton School, Shimla to participate
in the Maj. R.K. Von Goldstein
Memorial Cricket Tournament.
Before they left for Shimla, the team
went through a 3 week cricket
coaching camp conducted by Mr.
Vijay Rao. The cricket team won the
most disciplined team trophy.

Debika S. R. Chattopadhyay
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ACTIVITIES

The regular features of the school
programme like the various Clubs
and Societies along with the
Talent Enrichment Programme,
started from the second week of
April. Apart from this some
special activities were organized
on Sundays under the
supervision of various teachers.
These included Sunday Gym
nights and various fun activities.

Holding House, classes IX & X
and the girls went for camping
during the weekends and stayed
in tents. They cooked food and
cycled around 50 kms during the
camping period. It was a real
experience for all of them. We
have bought our own equipments
for future camping and
expedition.

On April 20, the school swimming
and squash teams participated in
an inter-school championship at
Pathways School. The boys and
girls gave a creditable
performance and were able to win
some medals in swimming.

EXAMINATIONS

The first unit test of the academic
session 2007-08 was conducted
from May 3 till May 9. The CBSE
students left for summer vacations
on May 12. The vacations are till
July 14 and they have to report to
school on July 15, 2007.

The first batch of the International
Baccalaureate Programme (Kareen
Tolani, Apoorva Agarwal and Ji
Hyun Wang) is appearing for their
final examinations. The
examinations will continue till May
23, 2007. We wish them all the
best.
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On April 30, 2007, a Fresher’s
Eve was organized to welcome the
new students. All the new
students displayed their talent by
presenting different items which
were appreciated by all.


